

20	Novemb	er 2020	١
70	14000-1110		J



I refer to your request dated 10 November 2020 requesting information on new vehicle crossings.

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) (LGOIMA) and I provide the following response.

You requested data on the regulations regarding new vehicle crossings of:

- 1. Across the Dunedin City Council's existing footpath and kerb and gutter, out to the Council's existing tar-sealed roadway.
- 2. Where there is no Dunedin City Council footpath and no kerb and gutter, that is where the driveway will just meet the Council's tar-sealed roadway.
- 3. What are the regulations regarding storm water runoff from the proposed private driveway.

The Dunedin City Council has the information you have requested specifically:

The rules and regulations of new vehicle crossings are outlined on the following link: <a href="https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/services/roads-and-footpaths/working-on-our-roads/driveways">https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/services/roads-and-footpaths/working-on-our-roads/driveways</a>

The regulations regarding surface water are governed by the Building Code, specifically Section E1, and can be viewed on the following links:

<u>The Building Code</u> https://www.building.govt.nz/search/?keyword=E1&search=

I trust this answers your questions.

**Kind Regards** 

Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer